
Tenant Information 

Tenant Information Session 
for 

Empire Area Redevelopment Project 
 

As you may be aware, Newfoundland Labrador Housing is upgrading and improving the 
buildings in your area and your neighbourhood (Empire/Graves/Freshwater/Anderson/
Hoyles/Little). All area tenants are invited to come for an update on the status of the 
work. Tenants and community centre staff are invited to join Housing staff: 

 
Friday, October 31, 2008 

10:00 – 11:30 a.m 
 

at the 
 

Lion’s Chalet 
Mayor Avenue 

(behind the Curling Club)   
St. John’s  

 
Coffee/Muffins will be available at 10:00 a.m.  
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